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ICCPR 2020 is pleased to announce ICCPR’s first Young Researchers’ Workshop (YRW) for postgraduate students (Masters’ and early Doctoral) where they can discuss their works in progress and receive comments from experienced researchers in small groups in the afternoon of September 1, 2020, before the main conference starts.

Young Researchers’ Workshop (YRW)

Purpose: The purpose of YRW is to provide Masters’ and early Doctoral students a pre-conference workshop where they discuss their papers and research projects and receive advice from senior academics and other participants.  Each participant will be given about 30 minutes for presentation and discussion.  The participants will benefit from friendly, helpful and constructive comments from experienced scholars in cultural policy research.  It would also be a good opportunity for networking amongst young researchers.

Call for Papers: The guideline for the call for papers is the same as the one for the main conference: abstracts are requested, which will be reviewed.  (link to the guideline for proposals).  YWR is very educational, hence application is limited to those who will not submit a paper to the main conference but participate in ICCPR by registration. 

Benefits and Obligations for Participants: Researchers who are selected to participate in YWR will need to arrive by the beginning time of YRW and remain till its end (to be notified later).  There will be no extra fee for participating in YRW, but the participants need to register to participate in ICCPR and pay the required amounts.  For institutional purposes, the participants can claim that they give papers at ICCPR (please consult us later).  Observers are welcome to come at no cost, but have no opportunity to give their own papers and receive comments.



